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Fairway Facts

Winter maintenance of equipment is on track to date.

Greens where sprayed the week of 1-4-2019 for snow mold control.

Clubhouse decorations where brought down and stored at Turfgrass the week of 1-4.

Snow removal is done on an as needed basis.

Bill is called out to do the township walks as needed.

Golf course is checked daily along with heaters at the chemical/pumphouse buildings.

We are in the process of starting to build our staff for the 2019 season.

Cleaning and organizing of Turfgrass building is almost completed.

We are working on our new case study for Audubon a presentation to the Board is scheduled for
the February 28the meeting proposing a New Apiary to be installed at hole #12 along the breast
of the lake.

Pond permits have been summitted for the treatments for 2019 season.

Education seminars will be attended to insure proper credits and new technology

Clubhouse Chronicles

The golf course has been closed for the winter season. Current pro shop hours are 9 amto 5 pm,
Monday thru Friday. Evening and weekend appointments are made for any potential banquet
and golf outing guests.

Our 2019 Seasonal Staffing Strategy has been put into place for the Golf Course. The strategy will
focus on selective staffing, strengthening of our brand, and yearlong recruitment.

The new cart fleet has been delivered. A small punch list of items has been addressed and the
staff is anxious to put them all thru their paces before the season begins. All of the carts will be
driven all 18 holes to check cart and Visage operation.

Holiday Gift Card sales were extremely strong with 2018 sales setting a new record.

2018 $16,413
2017 $15,986
2016 $13,947
2015 $12,548
2014 $12,872

We look forward to hosting all the lucky golfers that received a CHGC gift for the holidays.

CHGC will be at the Pittsburgh Golf Show on Saturday, February 23. The course will be working in
conjunction with the WPGA. CHGC will be there to promote the WPGA, CHGC, and the WPGA
Father & Son Championship to be held at CHGC on 6/24/19

Submitted by the Cranberry Highlands Management Team



